
April 6, 2023      Budget Workshop      6:00PM 

 

PRESENT: Mayor Eagan; Trustees LaChapelle, Norton and Putorti; Chief Buxton; EJ Conzola 

 

Trustee Putorti requested a moment of silence for Carol Greenough a long-time employee who 

recently passed. 

 

Chief Buxton discussed his requests for the Police Department budget.   

 

The Board reviewed the budgets of all the departments. 

 

Motion made by Trustee Putorti, seconded by Trustee LaChapelle to pay an outstanding Invoice 

to Smith Street Auto in the amount of $1,616.65, all voting in favor,  CARRIED 

 

Motion made by Trustee Putorti, seconded by Trustee Norton to place the 2011 Ford Diesel 

Truck on Auctions International, all voting in favor,     CARRIED 

 

Motion made by Trustee Norton, seconded by Trustee Putorti to hold a Budget Workshop on 

April 10, 2023 at 6:00PM, all voting in favor,     CARRIED 

 

Motion made by Trustee LaChapelle, seconded by Trustee Putorti to adjourn the meeting at 

7:08PM, all voting in favor,        CARRIED 

 

Stephanie A. LaChapelle 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

April 10, 2023      Budget Workshop      6:00PM 

 

PRESENT: Mayor Eagan; Trustees Watson, LaChapelle, Putorti and Norton; Chief Buxton 

 

An overall review of the Budget was discussed.  Motion made by Trustee LaChapelle, seconded 

by Trustee Watson to increase the Water rates and Sewer rates by 10% effective June 1, 2023 and 

to increase the tax rate by 1.95%, all voting in favor,     CARRIED 

 

Mayor Eagan reported that the Village’s request for funding through Congressman Stefanik has 

passed through to the next level of review and the Village’s request for funding through FEMA 

for generators has also passed through to the next level of review. 

 

Motion made by Trustee Norton, seconded by Trustee Putorti to adjourn the meeting at 6:48PM, 

all voting in favor,         CARRIED 

 

Stephanie A. LaChapelle 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 


